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Search Warrant Conducted 

On April 13, 2022 at 1:30 P.M. the Ames Police Department, in cooperation with the Story 

County Sheriff’s Office, conducted two search warrants in the 5300 block of Mortensen Rd.  

The search warrants were part of an ongoing investigation and do not present any ongoing threat 

to the public. 

 

The Ames Police Department and Story County Sheriff’s Office utilized their Emergency 

Response Teams to conduct the search warrants.  The Ames Police Department continues the 

investigation. 

 

Anyone with information regarding this incident is asked to call the Ames Police Department at 

515-239-5133 or the anonymous tip line 515-239-5533. You may also contact Crime Stoppers 

of Central Iowa at 515-223-1400.  Online anonymous tips may be submitted to 

www.crimestoppersofcentraliowa.com. 

 

Questions regarding this press release may be directed to Commander Dan Walter, Ames Police 

Department, at (515) 239-5317 or (515) 239-5133.  

 

A criminal charge is merely an accusation, and defendant(s) are presumed innocent until and unless 

proven guilty. 
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